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LEXINGTON MODEL AIRPLANE CLUB

AMA Charter #318 Established in 1959

The  President’s Thoughts
By Mickey Breunig, President

The weather is getting nice, and the beginning of the flying season is here.  

The weather has also opened up for us to get some maintenance done at 

the field.  The maintenance has been long needed and we have been 

waiting for some good weather.

We intend to get a new roof put on the LMAC shed.  This will take most of 

the day but is a long-lasting repair that should not need to be done for 

another decade.  

We will be repairing some cracks in the runway.  The cracks have developed 

over the lifespan of the runway, and we have had them repaired each time 

sealing of the runway is done.  The repairs that have been done in the past 

last for a short time.  We are trying a new method that will hopefully last 

much longer than the previous repairs.  

While the repairs to the runway are taking place 

there will be no flying.  

We will be having the meeting at the field at 

11:00 and lunch following the meeting. 

Volunteers for the repairs are appreciated.

mailto:mbreunig@windstream.net
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70 Paid Members as of  April 30, 2022

Dues information and forms, click on this link ….. 

http://www.lmacky.org/membership.html

Treasurer’s Report
By Blake McBrayer, Treasurer

Next  LMAC Club Meeting:
Saturday, May 14, at 11:00 AM

Meeting Location: 
LMAC Flying Facility

4200 Hedger Lane
Lexington, KY 40516

Everyone Is Welcome!

http://www.lmacky.org/membership.html
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Meeting Minutes from April 16, 2022
by George Kissick

Call to Order

Call to order of the Lexington Airplane Club by Mickey at11:12a.m. 

04/16/2022

A. Newsletter accepted for approval

a. Mickey made the motion

b. Jeff seconded 

B. Treasury  accepted for approval

a. Mickey made the motion

b. John Royalty seconded 

C. Safety

a. A reminder to not taxi into the pits

D. Old Business

a. A refrigerator has been donated to the club

E. New Business

a. A revised list of people who can retrieve planes from the dump 

needs to be updated for the  bulletin  board

b. Dave Price will check to see if someone can attend the next 

meeting to give training

c. Both sheds are in need of repair.

d. Plan for a workday on the May 14 meeting to do repairs

i. Roofing

ii. Runway patching

iii. A motion to do the repairs was made by Jim

iv. Seconded by Jeff Cummings

F. Lester will be rolling the grass runway

G. Thanks to Terry for mounting the new grill to the cart

i.

A. Meeting adjourned

a. Time 11::20 a.m.

b. Mickey made the motion

c. Approved by the members attending

B. Meeting adjourned at 11:43 am
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Blast from the Past
By David J. Price

This series of articles will present advertisements from vintage
modeling magazines. The intent is to illustrate technological advances that
have taken place in our hobby. For some it will bring back memories, for
newcomers it will present a piece of history of radio control model aviation.

Here is an advertisement from the June-July 1964 issue of RCM for four
Aero Model airplanes. They are single channel, for 0.010 to 0.19 sized
engines. There was also a review article in the same magazine issue
(see below). Even today, the swept back wing design makes these
airplanes look modern. May be good candidates for modern miniature
RC equipment.

Reminder that the LMAC Vintage Fly In will be on May 20-21 at the
LMAC field.
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Training Clinic 
By Jeff Cummings

Flight Training has officially started on Tuesday, May 10. Jeff is usually out at the field on 

Tuesdays for anyone that needs help learning how to fly their airplane. He will buddy box 

with you and your plane during the learning process. If you need to learn or would like Jeff 

to go over your airplane, contact Jeff at jtcummings@bellsouth.net. It should be said that if 

you're just looking for advice or someone to look at your airplane to see if its airworthy. 

Anyone at the field would be glad to talk to you about your plane. It doesn’t have to be Jeff 

that looks over your plane. 

Next  LMAC Club Meeting:
Saturday, May 14, at 11:00 AM

Meeting Location: 
LMAC Flying Facility

4200 Hedger Lane
Lexington, KY 40516

Everyone Is Welcome!

mailto:jtcummings@bellsouth.net
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Let me begin by Thanking Rodney Agee for the work he has done on 
the sheds so far. This coming Saturday, May 14 is going to be an 
LMAC Workday at the field. We have some projects that need to be 
done. We need all hands-on deck to get the runway cracks filled and 
shed roof fixed. The past runway cracks that Clint filled last year seem 
to be working and not reopening as of now. We now have other cracks 
that need to be fixed. Lester Ware has taken the lead on this and needs 
people to help fill the cracks. Terry Booth has taken the lead on the 
Shed Roof repair. He also needs people to help with this project. Terry’s 
project requires folks to get on a ladder so if you can’t get up on ladders 
this one isn’t for you. Everyone should wear clothes that you won’t care 
if they get ruined. 

While the work is being done on the runway the field will be CLOSED 
for safety reasons. 
Just to reiterated the runway will be CLOSED, no flying. So, the more 
people that we can get to help filling cracks the faster we can get back 
to flying and enjoying the day. 

Please consider coming out and helping us keep our field one of the 
Best RC Flying Facility in this area. We need everyone to help out this 
Saturday, even if you think that you couldn’t help that much, we need 
you! We can find something for you to do. 

Work Day/Meeting   Saturday, May 14
Runway will be CLOSED during the work on the cracks. 
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President                   -Mickey Breunig mbreunig@windstream.net

Vice President          -Gary Hyde g_hyde@hotmail.com   

Secretary -George Kissick              gkissick@aol.com 

Treasurer -Blake McBrayer lmactreasurer@gmail.com

Safety Officer -Lester Ware                   lester.ware@gmail.com

Senior Advisor -Gayle Moore                  p51moore@yahoo.com

News Editor -John Royalty royaltyj1@twc.com

Training Coord. -Jeff Cummings jtcummings@bellsouth.net

2022 Club Officers

2022 Calendar of Events

Central Kentucky Float Fly  ( CKFF ) 

Charity Float Fly-in Event ……………………….... June 4, 2022

Brown Bag Float Fly-in Event  ……………………  TBA

Clark County R/C Barnstormers 

Spring Fun Fly…………………………….…….…  TBA

Harold Brown Memorial Fly In………...……….  TBA

Brown Bag Fall Fun Fly………………….….….   TBA

Lexington Model Airplane Club (LMAC) 

Numb Thumb Fly……………………………….……........ Jan 1, 2022 Till Cold

Vintage RC Fly In…………………………………….…….May 20-21, 2022

Electric Fly-In………………………………………………May 28, 2022

Kentucky Fall Classic Fly-in..........................................Sept. 8-10, 2022

Trainer Banger Flying Competition……………..…….  TBA

LMAC Swap Meet.......................................................... November 12, 2022


